
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets Shammar Al-Tawga Sheikh, Reflects on Historical
Relations with the Esteemed Trib

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with the Sheikh of the

Shammar Al-Tawga tribe, Seihoud Falih Al-Sayyid, in the presence of General Jameel Al-Shammari

and several Shammar Dignitaries. During the meeting, they reminisced about the historical ties

and significant moments shared with this distinguished tribe and its various clans. Sayyid Al-

Hakeem emphasized the crucial role of tribes in safeguarding the nation and Iraqi society,

reminding that Iraq's preservation is attributed to the blessed Religious Authority, Iraqi

tribes, and the Husseini rituals.

His Eminence also praised the Iraqi generosity and their warm reception of the millions of

pilgrims  visiting  the  shrine  of  Imam  Al-Hussein  (peace  be  upon  him),  noting  that  this

generosity reflects the community's deep connection to the Husseini cause.


